
 City of Eden 
Minutes 

Public Hearing 
 
 
 
 

The City of Eden held a public hearing on September 6, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. in the council 
chambers of City Hall. 
 

 
The public hearing was concerning the 2016 Tax Rate Proposed by City Council. 
 
Councilpersons Giersich, Ramirez, Ellison and Spann and City Administrator Hemmeter 
were in attendance.   
 
There were no participants attending the public hearing and no comments were heard. 
 
   
__________________________  
Mayor Pro Tem Eugene Spann 
                                                            ______________________________ 
                                                             Celina Hemmeter, City Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Eden held a public hearing on September 9, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. in the council 
chambers of City Hall. 
 

 
The public hearing was concerning the 2016 Tax Rate Proposed by City Council. 
 
Councilpersons Hall, Ellison, Spann and Ramirez and City Administrator Hemmeter 
were in attendance.   
 
 
There were no participants attending the public hearing and no comments were heard. 
 
   
__________________________  
Mayor Pro Tem Eugene Spann 
                                                            ______________________________ 
                                                             Celina Hemmeter, City Administrator 
 


